
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22 55 
  

Pay and employment practices of Chief Fire Officers (CFOs) 

 
 

Query and response:  
  
We are collecting information under the Freedom of Information Act about pay and 
employment practices of Chief Fire Officers (CFOs).   
  
Specifically, we would like to know:   
  
a. the current salary (or salary band) of the current CFO and   
  
Under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act, a request for information can be 
refused where one or more exemptions listed in the Act apply. In this case we are 
claiming the following exemption to the information that you have requested:  
  
Information accessible by other means” in Section 21 of the Act. The information 
requested is available on our website, within the Dorset and Wiltshire Fire and Rescue 
Authority Statement of Accounts 2021-22 (unaudited) starting on page 72  
  
b) whether the current or former CFO (since 2010) has retired and then been re-engaged in 
the service via a paid role?   
  
Dorset & Wiltshire Fire and Rescue Service has not reemployed the current or 
previous CFO (since 2010) in any paid employment.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information/Detail accurate on the date provided: 08, July 2022 

   

https://www.dwfire.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Statement-of-Accounts-21-22-unaudited.pdf
https://www.dwfire.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Statement-of-Accounts-21-22-unaudited.pdf

